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Principal points emerging from Management and Directors
Meetings at Central Office this week

1. Thursday 20th September is the favoured day for
the Euro By-Election. This is the week before
the Liberal  Conference.

2. Manchester Central have re-selected the candidate
who fought for us on 3rd 1 -

3. In view of recent events Anthony Royle is being
urged to tighten up  basic assessments  of candidates'
financial backgrounds.

4. The Labour Party are not being helpful in trying to
find Euro MPs a room at Westminster.

5. The CTU have change, the time of year for their
Annual Conferences at your request.
They will now take place every November instead of
February/March.

6., David Harris has been approached to edit Monthly News.
J

7. Conservatives in Teeside Thornaby have complained
about Ian Wrigglesworht's Election Expenses. He
will have to seek relief. It is thought that  he  could_
be in serious trouble.
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